
 
We are continuing with our theme of ‘People who help us’ and this will be supported 
through our story of ‘Tiddler’.  We wish you all an enjoyable two weeks off and we will see 
you back on the 14th June.  
 

Personal, Social, 
Emotional 
Development (PSE) 

To continue with our theme of ‘people who help us’ our role play area will be developed into other 
job roles such as a vets, police station, a classroom and the children will be supported to develop 
these occupations and relationships with their friends.  

Physical Development 
(PD) 

The children will participate in hall activities which will allow them to recognise and observe the 
effects of exercise on their bodies. We will think about how to keep our bodies healthy and remind 
ourselves of where to go if we are feeling unwell.  

Communication & 
Language (CL) 

During circle time the children will discuss our community in Newburgh and think about some 
special job roles and people who help us. The children will also extend their knowledge on 
different vocabulary such as a stethoscope for the doctors or an alter for the Church etc.  

Literacy (LD) Linking to our story of ‘Tiddler’ who is a story telling fish, the children will be encouraged to make 
up and share their own stories and we will record these via video or on paper.  

Mathematical 
Development (MD) 

The children will have the opportunity to access a counting activity on top marks which can also be 
accessed at home to support the development of your child’s mathematical skills. 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/underwater-counting  

Understanding the 
World (UW) 

This week the children will participate in job show and tell where they will share their future job 
role to their friends during circle time and develop their knowledge of that occupation and why 
they want to do that specific job when they grow up.  

Expressive Arts & 
Design (EAD) 

Finally, in the workshop area the children will be able to create puppets of themselves (mini ME’s) 
in their specific outfit of their chosen job to reinforce the different occupations we have learnt 
about.  

Nursery Home 
Challenge 

Over the May half term we would like you to continue to share stories with your child to support a 
LOVE of reading. To continue with Tiddler and story-telling, if your child would like to share their 
own made up story or a story they know well, you can upload it to tapestry so we can share these 
with everyone when we return.  

Other Information 

@NewburghNursery 

Parent notice board by 
the nursery door. 
 

Please save the dates for important occasions coming up, however these will all be dependent on 
the government roadmap for coronavirus and further details will be released closer to the time.  
Important Dates:   
28th May – Break up – Please note this is a 2 week break  
14th June – Return to nursery  
30th June – New preschool parents meeting  
7th July – Preschool parent lunch and transition afternoon  
9th July – Sports day (Morning)  
9th July – Nursery reports released 
12th July – Nursery ‘Sing a long’ – 2:30pm  
13th and 14th July – Preschool transition meetings - 3:30-5:30pm  

If you have any questions please see one of the nursery staff. Thank you for your continued support. 

Nursery Home Liaison 
24th May 2021  

  


